
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 

 

DECISION ON CONTRACT AWARD FOR KETTLES 

 

OCTOBER 10, 2022 

 

Background Information: 

 

On behalf of the Food and Nutrition Department, the Procurement Department is 

requesting approval to award a contract to 11400, Inc., located at 2551 Horseshoe Road, Lancaster, 

PA 17601 for the removal and replacement of kettles at seven (7) schools, in the amount of 

$144,775.   

 

Discussion: 

 

The Food and Nutrition Department requested obsolete kettle equipment be disconnected, 

removed, and disposed of and to have new equipment be supplied and installed.  The following 

schools will receive the new equipment: one (1) kettle each at C. Milton Wright High, Edgewood 

Middle, North Harford Middle, Southampton Middle, and two (2) each at Fallston High and 

Magnolia Middle.  Kettles are used in school kitchens to heat certain foods rapidly.   

 

The contracting vehicle for this project is HCPS Bid #23-JHS-002. 

 

The funding source for this purchase is the FY23 Operating Budget. 

 

Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education approve the award 

of a contract to 11400, Inc., in the amount of $144,775. 


